
 

 

 

 

          13 May 2024 

 

Request 

A parishioner received a letter that the Grouville Rates Assessment Committee had re-evaluated the attributes 
of the property and increased the assessment.  

Please may I have answers to the following questions: 

1. How many equivalent letters were sent to other Grouville ratepayers in respect of 2024 assessments? 

2. If equivalent letters were sent, by how much in percentage terms on average did they indicate 
properties’ assessments would increase? 

 

Response 

1. Letters were sent to 14 other Grouville ratepayers in respect of 2024 assessments. 

2. The average of increase over those 14 is 24.7%. 

 

 

 


